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Although I am not a gun owner myself I am tired of seeing good laws abiding citizens 

getting their rights taken away. You need to stop attacking them and use your energy 

to take care of th real problems we Oregonians are dealing with. Homeless 

population, poor public education outcomes. We have been under democratic control 

in this state and look where we are. Stop hounding the citizens of this state. You've  

ruined it enough already. 


